
 
 
 
 
 
 
FRN #0010-1553-98  
 
February 5, 2013 
   
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, DC 
 
Attention:  Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
RE: Base Tariff Filing   
 
With this letter, Consolidated Communications Companies, FRN #0010-1553-98, 
consisting of Consolidated Communications of Texas (CCTX) and Consolidated 
Communications of Fort Bend (CCFB) d/b/a Consolidated Communications, hereby 
transmit a complete copy of their Base Document Tariff FCC No. 1, Access Service, 
which includes all tariff changes effective as of January 2013.   
 
All correspondence and inquiries in connection with this filing should be addressed to me 
at 321 North First Street, Lufkin, TX 75901, telephone 936-633-6657 or 
wendy.williams@consolidated.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Wendy Williams 
Regulatory Relations Specialist 
 
Att:  Base Tariff 
 
 

350 South Loop 336 West 
Conroe, TX  77304 
www.consolidated.com 

 
 


